
UPPER MARLBORO, MD — Effective on or around August 1, 2025, The Prince George’s County
Board of Education will be switching our school board management Software from BoardDocs
to the Diligent Platform. Diligent is designed to enhance transparency and increase the use of
the district websites, improving timeliness of communication, facilitating quality decision-
making, and helping build trust within our community.

The Diligent Community is looking forward to supporting our Board functions and constituents
in order to make the most of the platform. 

 
What to expect:

In the coming weeks, we’ll start setting up our new site. An implementation specialist will work
with the Board of Education office to ensure a smooth transfer process. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the office and continue
to check the Board of Education website for further updates. Dilligent.com also offers tools
and guidance how to navigate the site and utilize the functions. 
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